
I oppose the registration of accredited private schools as a violation of of first amendment rights protecting free exercise of speech 
and religion without the interference of government. As well as being against the law, the restrictions put on private schools  would 
rob them of their positive distinctives and do disservice to children who do not thrive in the public system.
Private schools are not funded with government monies, therefore are not subject to government regulation. If it is the effectiveness 
of private schools that is in question, look at the test scores of its graduates.


